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Brothers and Sisters, Co-workers in the New Pentecost, 
 
I am a little late, but here it is! 
 

Companions of the Holy Spirit 
Nick Villalobos and I have established the Companions of the Holy Spirit. The 
Companions are missionary community bringing the Presence and Power of God 
through Parish Missions and prayer gatherings. 
Nick and I have known each other and moved together in the Spirit for over 20 years. 
He is a recent graduate of Franciscan University in Steubenville, OH with a degree in 
Philosophy. Nick is known as “The Holy spirit with Legs!” He moves powerfully in 
leading praise and worship, prophecy, healing and teaching. Nick is called to the 

priesthood, but has not found a community that is charismatic and does missionary work. 
Nick will be moving to the Denver area to continue the work that has begun through the Parish 

Missions I have presented by establishing prayer groups. He will also be working with the 
Archdiocesan Renewal Ministries to encourage and strengthen existing prayer groups.  

Soon you will be able to visit us at 
www.CompanionsoftheHolySpirit.com  

 

Colorado Mission with Nick Villalobos and Myself 
St Stephen, Glenwood, CO 
At the Glenwood Springs Mission there was one healing after another. We could not but lay hands on 
someone and that person was not healed. Please visit my website to see a young boy who Nick 
prayed with. The boy was blind in the right eye and is now seeing. We saw backs healed, frozen 
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Next Ministry: Colorado Mission Tour 
Friday, January 11

th
 Glenwood 7pm-9pm 

Saturday, January 12
th
 Denver-wide Prayer Gathering and Healing Mass  

St Joan of Arc, Arvada 1pm-9pm 

Sunday, January 13
th
 House Meeting at Bobby and Jeanne Rogers 2pm-5pm 

Sunday, January 14
th
 Evening of Renewal St Jude, Lakewood 7pm-9pm 

Monday, January 15
th
 Bethel House 7pm-9pm 

Tuesday, January 16
th
 Our Lady of the Prairie, Byers 7pm-9pm 

Wednesday, January 17
th
 St Joan of Arc, Arvada 7pm-9pm 
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shoulders released, and pain instantly gone. In one case, a man came forward who had a continual 
sore throat with an issue of blood in his spittle that the doctors could not explain. After prayer, the 
pain and the blood were gone. There was a little girl who could not hear out of her left ear. After 
prayer, in the name of the Jesus, her hearing was completely restored. 
 Another great gift of the Glenwood Mission was that of the Anglo and the Hispanic community 
coming together. This was the first time that they came together at this magnitude.  
 

St Jude, Lakewood, CO 
Lakewood was a glorious time! Nick and Jeanne Rogers (member of St Thomas More in Centennial) 
spent most of their time praying over people while I spent most of my time preaching the Word. A nice 
gift for us was that their music team ministered allowing Nick and me to freely move from person to 
person during the prayer time at the Evening Sessions. The turnout was amazing!  

 
Testimony 

Teresa, St Thomas More Parish Mission Week 
 “I attended a parish mission led by Brendan at St. Thomas More in Centennial Colorado and I can only 

describe it as life changing. As Brendan spoke in his powerful, open, vulnerable way, my heart was moved 

and opened. I began to hear God's voice in a new way. My relationship with 

Jesus has grown into one that I have desired and pursued for years, but until now, I have always fallen back 

into my old comfort zones or bad habits. This powerful week taught me to pray more! And when I say 

more, I mean, almost all the time. I wake up in the middle of the night praying, I 

pray in the shower, I pray while I'm cleaning or driving or cooking, or teaching my son. My spiritual life is 

changed. I have started a weekly prayer group, and I have found many opportunities to pray over people or 

minister to them, that I would have, in the past, ignored. Watching the way that the Holy Spirit moved in 

other people’s hearts and lives during the week had a major impact on me as well. I witnessed multiple 

people be healed and watched as my friends and my family experienced God in a new way. My marriage 

was also impacted greatly from this mission. My husband attended a few of the sessions and we have 

begun to pray together as a couple and we've grown so much closer. I believe a healing in our marriage 

took place during the mission and I'm so excited to see where our relationship goes. Our 10 year old son 

has been changed since the mission as well. Not only has his prayer life grown, but his passion for the 

Catholic Church and his interest in Mass. Our family was transformed during the parish mission and I cannot 

say enough about it. My hope is that Brendan, who is clearly in touch with the Holy Spirit will have the 

opportunity to go to more communities and change more lives, one family at a time! 

Much love Brendan! I pray that this testimony will touch many people and inspire them to bring you to 

their parish, your mission is so greatly important during this time in our church!!!  

 
Michael from St Jude Parish Mission Week 

“Thank you again, Brendan, for praying over me this weekend in the name of Our Lord Jesus. 

  As you were reading Psalm 4 I felt a physical sensation on my left side.  Doctors call it the iliotibial 

band.  I injured it severely about ten years ago in a sports activity.  I’ve seen many doctors, physical therapists 

and even had MRIs done since, but never had much luck recovering. As you prayed, I felt like the muscle was 

literally untangling.  As the day went by, I noticed all those little, daily motions that used to hurt, didn't hurt 

anymore!  I could shift gears and get out of my car without pain.  I could walk without pain.  I woke up 

without pain.  The rest of my leg is getting used to the restored range of motion.  Praise God!” 

 


